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Dear Parents,

In response to concerns about the possible spread of the Coronavirus, we want to keep you well informed with up to date information.

As a preventative measure in school, we are going to be talking to the children about the importance of hygiene and washing our hands regularly. Classrooms and offices in schools will also be provided with tissues and non-alcohol based hand sanitiser in the case it is needed. Hand sanitiser will not be used as a replacement to washing hands. 

We will be talking to the children about the NHS slogan - catch it, bin it, kill it approach to germs.

You can support us by continuing to discuss the importance of this at home with your child and by following the government guidance.

We have put some links on the school website homepage to the Government guidance which is updated daily. We will follow this advice and ask you to do the same.

Please ensure you stay up to date with the latest news and information from: 

www.gov.uk/guidance/coronavirus-covid-19-information-for-the-public
 
www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19


Thank you, 



Mrs A Beaumont
Head of School
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